
PE kits 

All pupils need a full PE kit in 
school every day as PE is part of 
the national curriculum and all 

children should be completing two 
sessions a week. 

23.9.2022 

Smoking and blocking the gates 

We have had a number of 

complaints around parents 

congregating around the school 

gates, smoking.  Mrs Scott kindly 

went out today to ensure the gates 

were clear for pupils to enter 

school.  This is a short term fix as 

Mrs Scott cannot be completing this 

daily as it means the office is 

unmanned but will monitor 

randomly.   

Please can we ask that you respect 

this and move away from the 

entrances so parents and pupils can 

enter the school grounds safely 

each day. 

Attendance 

Reception—94% 

Year 1&2—96% 

Year 3&4—95% 

Year 5—97% 

Year 6—91% 

Whole school—95% 

Badges 

Badges for those who have been 

voted in for roles should arrived 

next week.  I know the 

children are very excited 

about receiving these. 

EYFS 

Love for 

reading 

stay and 

play  

Tuesday 

27th Sep-

tember —

9am to 

10am 




